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February 27, 2015 

 

 

 

To: Mr. Cantrell 

 

Fr: Lynne Rogers 

 

Re: Summer Food Service Programs for 2015 

 

 

I am requesting to operate the 2015 summer food service program at the following sites: 

   

Pierce Street – Breakfast and Lunch – ESY for Special Education 

King Early Childhood Center – Breakfast and Lunch Meals 

  Tupelo Middle School – Breakfast and Lunch Meals 

              Lawndale Elementary School – Snack Program Only – Opportunity Camp 

Tupelo Housing Authority – Breakfast and Lunch Satellite Program from 

King ECEC site 

                            

 

            

   

   

With your support, please place these items on the agenda of the Board for the meeting 

on March 17, 2015. 

 

Thank you. 


